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To all SPMA Gator Family and Friends,

The Fall season has come and gone, but before we look to the Winter season, we must send a big shout out to
all of our volleyball players and cross country runners! Congratulations to all players and runners on an
incredible season as volleyball finished up on Monday and cross country completed their run with the
championship meet on Tuesday. We are all so proud to see how far everyone has come! Your improvement is
all due to your focus and hard work throughout each session and practice. Continue to persevere in all that you
do. We look forward to seeing you on the hardwood this coming basketball season!

A huge thank you also goes out to Coach Dogger, Coach Barton, and all the parents! Without your dedication
and support to the program, none of this would be possible! Thanks for your guidance throughout the season!

Now that the Fall season is behind us, we must now turn our attention to the Winter which means it’s time for
basketball club and basketball team!

Basketball team practices will begin on Monday, November 5, immediately after school. We will look to build
upon last year’s success with new coaches, but with the same positive attitude! Since the schedule can always
change, we ask that you continue to check the athletic website for all updates. Team schedules can be found
under “TEAMS”.

Basketball club will also begin in November, but on a later date! The club is a separate program from the team
and is meant for the younger and beginner level students interested in learning the game. This program will run
once a week after school, mostly Wednesdays. The schedule can also be found on the athletic website under
“CLUBS”.

We are extremely excited and can’t wait to get started!

Please remember to keep tabs on the Gators online!

Website: www.seapinesgators.com Instagram: www.instagram.com/spmaathletics GO GATORS!
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